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Free Open Skating Events Planned During School Year

[Duluth, MN] - The Duluth Parks and Recreation division in partnership with the Duluth Heritage Sports Center (DHSC) is
offering weekly free skating events for the public during the school year on Wednesdays from 6:30-8:00 PM at the Duluth
Heritage Sports Center, 120 S. 30th Ave West.

Special skating events are planned for upcoming holidays. Boo Bash is scheduled for October 28, 2015 from 6:30-8:00
PM. All ages are welcome and costumes are encouraged. There will be live DJ music, face painting, fun experiments
with pumpkins, and treats! Bring a non-perishable food item to donate. Boo Bash is co-sponsored with the DHSC, Duluth
Children's Museum, Boys &Girls Club of the Northland, and the Duluth Parks and Recreation.

All skating events are open to the public at no charge. Participants should bring their own skates and helmets. Kids under
10 years of age should be accompanied by an adult.

 

Details are available at the Duluth Parks and Recreation website.
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